ATUB

AMERICAN INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY-BANGLADESH

Reference: AIUB/Registrar/Holiday/ New Year 2025
Date: 29 December 2024

MEMORANDUM

It is to notify all concerned that the University shall remain closed on Wednesday, January 01,
2025, due to New Year 2025. However, the make-up of the scheduled classes will be held online in
MS Teams platform as per the following:

Date Class Schedule Remarks
Saturday, 04 January 2025 As per the class schedule of Wednesday MS Teams

Respectfully,

Y

Gp Capt (retd) Dr. Mohammad Zahidul Islam Khan, acsc, psc
Registrar, American International University-Bangladesh

Phone: +88 02 8414046-50 Ex-115

Email: registrar@aiub.edu
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